
Important Security Update 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are reaching out to inform you about a recent security incident that may have affected your 

personal information. At [Company Name], we take your privacy and security very seriously and 

are committed to keeping you informed. 

What Happened 

On [Date], we discovered unauthorized access to our systems. Upon learning of this situation, we 

immediately initiated an investigation to assess the impact and secure our network. 

What Information Was Involved 

Our investigation revealed that the following information may have been accessed: 

• Your name 

• Your account number 

• Contact information (email and phone number) 

• Billing details 

What We Are Doing 

We have taken steps to enhance our security measures and are working with cybersecurity 

experts to ensure this does not happen again. Additionally, we are notifying the relevant 

authorities. 

What You Can Do 

We recommend that you monitor your accounts for any suspicious activity and change your 

passwords. For your added protection, consider enrolling in a credit monitoring service. 

Contact Us 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact our customer service team at 

[Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email Address]. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

as we work through this matter. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


